
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         
 

 

Year 7 Graduation Event 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

                          
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

             

             

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     Friday 5th July 2024 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

We have had a week of excitement here at The Grove as we welcomed back familiar faces with our Y12 

induction, followed by a fantastic Prom over at Tern Hill Hall. The students all looked fantastic and 

rounded off a really fitting end to their key stage four studies. On Thursday, we held a mini celebration for 

our Year 7’s on the front lawn who graduated following a brilliant first year as part of our team!  

Wednesday evening saw a wonderful Summer Concert, showcasing the talent from across Market 

Drayton schools as we welcomed Market Drayton Infant and Junior School, Longlands Primary and had 

special performances from all year groups here at The Grove. A truly magical night! 

I have continued to show members of the community around this week, all who have visited have been 

very complimentary about our students and we are continually looking for ways in which we can build 

lasting partnerships between The Grove and the wider community.  

Wishing you all a fantastic weekend, 

 

                     Mr Mitchell Allsopp   
          Headteacher        

                                                        REMINDERS & 

NOTICES 
New Sixth Form Centre 

 

This week, Sixth Form students moved 

into our newly furnished Sixth Form 

Centre.  Students have been helping 

to build furniture and design the 

spaces over the past few months 

developing key life skills. 

The Sixth Form has been designed 
with students in mind and with student 
voice being actioned.  Students now 
have a larger social space as well as 
more bespoke study areas.  We are 
really excited about the new space and 
seeing how it will be developed further.  
Anyone who would like more 
information please contact Nicola 
Warrender-Dodds via 
email:nicola.warrender@gro.mmat.co.uk  

         

 

Festival Drayton Project 
 

Year 7 students are currently 

working on a project set by Festival 

Drayton to produce some paintings 

for a piano recital by Nikita Likinov.  

He will be performing at Festival 

Drayton in November and hopefully 

the students work will be displayed 

along side this. Nikita has recently 

added ‘Pictures at an Exhibition’ to 

his repertoire and the students have 

been listening to his music and 

looked at the paintings for 

inspiration whilst producing their 

own work. 

 

 

HPV Vaccinations 

 

A note for all Year 8 parents, the 

date has been changed for the 

vaccinations to the 17th July. 

Please make sure your child’s 

consent has been submitted. 

            

Creativity In Y7 English 
 

Year 7 English are showcasing 

their creativity while studying the 

Greek Myths. They have created 

masks of Medusa as part of 

exploring the theme of duality in the 

‘Myth of Perseus and the Gorgons’. 

They all look amazing! 

 

Football 

 

A few of our students have had 

major success stories within 

football this week: 

Olivia Day- Year 8 has been offered 
a new contract with Wolves 
Maisie Lewis- Year 8 has signed for 
Manchester United Ladies U14 
Charlie Gallett- Year 9 has had a 

new contract for Stoke City.  What an 

achievement! 

On Thursday we held our annual Year 7 graduation event. We are so proud of all our Year 7s 
they have had an amazing first year and we look forward to seeing them progress into Year 8.  

Well done all! 

                               

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Click:  Home - Grove School and Sixth Form 
(groveschoolmarketdrayton.co.uk) to view our latest 

news articles. 
Why not also follow us on Facebook 
@GroveSchoolShropshire for a wealth of content, from 
student, staff and school celebrations, to competitions. 
We encourage you to get interactive with our posts. 
 
To hear about news from across the Trust, why not also 
follow @MarchesAcademyTrust. 
 

 

NEWS  
 

 

      | Grove School & Sixth Form, Newcastle Road, Market Drayton, TF9 1HF 
      | 01630 652121 
      | admin@gro.mmat.co.uk 
      | groveschoolmarketdrayton.co.uk 
 

@GroveSchoolShropshire 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

8th-11th July   Year 10 Work Experience 
  
17th July Year 8 HPV Vaccinations 
    
8th-9th July         Trip to Wimbledon  
                                             and London 
 
8th, 9th July  Year 6 Transition 
 
17th July             Yr 8 Vaccinations 
 
24th July             Last Day of Term 

mailto:nicola.warrender@gro.mmat.co.uk
https://groveschoolmarketdrayton.co.uk/
https://groveschoolmarketdrayton.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/GroveSchoolShropshire/
https://www.facebook.com/MarchesAcademyTrust/


    
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


